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Miami Herald Reports Increasing U.S.
Investor Interest in Cuba Real Estate,
According to Akerman Survey
June 8, 2015

In an article titled, “Survey: Interest growing in Cuba
real estate opportunities,” The Miami
Herald highlighted historic findings in the Akerman
U.S. Real Estate Industry Outlook Survey. Data
indicates that investors and lenders are considering
investment in Cuba for the first time in more than 50
years. While a modest 8 percent are optimistic about
opportunities in Cuba’s burgeoning real estate
market, they are slightly more confident than
traditional standouts like Venezuela and Argentina.
The publication quoted Neisen Kasdin, a land use
lawyer and office managing partner in Miami, and
Augusto Maxwell, chair of the firm’s Cuba
Practice, who spoke about the recent U.S.-Cuba
policy changes and Miami’s potential to serve as a
conduit for investments on the island.

Click here to view this news.

Related People

Related Work

Related Offices

https://www.akerman.com/en/people/neisen-kasdin.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/people/augusto-maxwell.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/work/services/sectors/international/cuba.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/work/services/practices/real-estate/index.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/firm/offices/miami.html
https://www.akerman.com/bios/bio.asp?id=1083
https://www.akerman.com/people/augusto-maxwell.html
http://www.miamiherald.com/news/business/article23521387.html
https://www.akerman.com/en/index.html

